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March 15, 2022

Unitarian Universalist Church of Annapolis
Endowment Committee

333 Dubois Road

Annapolis, MD 21401

Dear Unitarian Universalist Church of Annapolis Endowment Committee,

On behalf of Charting Careers (EIN 82-5035726), I want to express our sincere gratitude for the
generous grant of $3,000 from the Unitarian Universalist Church of Annapolis Endowment Fund.
These funds are critical for our organization as they support our ability to provide transportation to
our after school program for students who would not otherwise be able to attend. Lack of
transportation sadly creates many inequities across our community and through these funds, we are
making strides in building a more diverse multicultural Beloved Community.

We are deeply grateful for the long-term support of UUCA and thank you for your generous gift that
will support our young scholars and their families as they overcome challenges and chart their own
paths to fulfilling lives and careers. The church has been a true partner since our inception. We are
excited to share that our Board of Directors recently voted to make some changes in our mission
language. Our new mission is:

Charting Careers inspires youth to discover their power and reach their goals
through transformative mentoring, life-enriching opportunities, and by serving
as champions for equity in collaboration with families and community
partners.

While the commitment to dismantle racism and other oppressions in ourselves and our institutions
has always been something important to our organization, we wanted to be sure this was reflected in
our language as well as our strength-based approach.

In partnership to live the 8th principle and with gratitude,

Erin Snell, PhD
Executive Director
Charting Careers
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